

2802 Dairy Drive • Madison, WI 53718 608-223-9121 • Fax 608-223-9840 SecondHarvestMadison.org

Ending hunger in southwestern Wisconsin.

January 16, 2020

Julie Vincent Madison Knitters' Guild P.O. Box 14443 Madison, WI 53708-4443

Dear Julie and Madison Knitters' Guild,

Thank you for your donation of \$13,150 and collecting \$75.00 on January 07, 2020. Your gift will help Second Harvest Foodbank provide nutritious food to our neighbors facing hunger in the communities we serve.

Your generous support does more than just help local families in our community – you're providing kids what they need to reach their full potential, seniors what they need to stay in their homes, and struggling families a little more light at the end of the tunnel. For every \$1 donated, you are helping to provide up to 3 meals. Your gift truly does make a difference.

Thank you again for your gift and partnership. Together, we can end hunger in southwestern Wisconsin.

With gratitude

Michelle Orge President/CEO

This letter serves as a receipt of your donation.

No goods or services have been provided in consideration of this contribution.

Marke you!

